
 

 

 

OCTOBER 30, 2024 

 
Dear Praying Friends and Partners in the Ministry, 

Greetings from the Philippine Islands! 

It’s already about five (5) months now since we went back in the field, since the last time we’ve 

been in the States for a quick two-month trip. The main purpose of this trip was to raise a 

certain amount of fund to help our church in Batangas City, the CORNERSTONE BAPTIST 

TEMPLE, to purchase a new church vehicle to be used in community outreaches for Children 

Evangelism, weekend Soulwinning drive, and get folks, especially kids from our community 

outreaches to come to our church. 

 When we left the States last month of May, and went back in the field; I still need of about US$ 

8,000 to purchase our new church van. But we just trust the LORD that He will provide for this 

special need. All we have to do is to wait and pray for God’s provision until He meets the need. 

And now, this month of October, I’m glad to inform you that our church was able to purchase 

this vehicle in cash payment. (Please the document attached herewith for the photos). Praise the 

Lord! The church van is very useful for transporting our people who usually go out for weekend 

evangelism and taking folks from our community outreaches; mostly every church services. It is 

a great help. I just want to THANK YOU personally for giving to the Lord to help us to have this 

special project for our church. 

This November the 17th, 2024; we will be celebrating our 21st Church Anniversary; and this 

church van is considered as the gift of the Lord to us in this special event of our church 

This is all for now. Thank you so much for holding the rope for us! God bless you all. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

JOE PRUDENTINO & FAMILY 
Cornerstone Baptist Temple 
Batangas City, Philippines 
 

 


